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The Faculty of Homeopathy is 
delighted to announce the launch 
of the Peter Fisher Homeopathy 
Development Fund.
Dr Peter Fisher was an Internationally 
renowned Homeopathic Physician, 
Researcher and Consultant at the Royal 
London Hospital for Integrated Medicine. 
He was also a Physician to her Majesty 
the Queen, President of The Faculty of 
Homeopathy and Editor in Chief of the 
Research Journal, Homeopathy, at the 
time of his tragic and sudden death in 
August 2018. Throughout his career, he 
made an enormous contribution to the 
advancement of Homeopathy worldwide 
and he has left an indelible impression 
upon all who knew him.

In his memory, the Faculty of Homeopathy 
have established this fund in order to 
continue and support the work which he 
was engaged in, namely, to promote 
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homeopathic research, education and 
international collaboration through the 
Faculty of Homeopathy. These were all 
causes close to his heart and which will 
continue to make a meaningful difference 
to Homeopathy, worldwide.

The fund is hosted by the charity The 
British Homeopathic Association and will 
be allocated to suitable projects agreed 
by the Trustees and The Faculty of 
Homeopathy.

Thank you for your support to enable 
the continuation of Dr Peter Fisher’s 
important work.


